
Fortnightly Class 2 Newsletter 
Friday 20/09/2024 

Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please telephone 
the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  
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Staff Contact Details 

Year 1  

a.lucarelli@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

a.bamber@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Year 2 

s.ramsay@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 

Wed 25th Sept – Little Wandle Parents Phonics Meeting @ 6pm 
Wed 2nd Oct – PTA Meeting @ 5.30pm 
Thurs 3rd Oct – ‘Autumn Praise’ @ 10.00am 
Sun 6th Oct – Harvest Service 10.30am @ St Christophers Church 
Fri 18th Oct – Close for half term @ 3.15pm 
 

Class Open Door 

Please, feel free to visit 

classrooms and ask any 

questions you may have. 

Year 1  

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Year 2 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

 

Certificate Winners 
 

Curriculum Awards Year 2 
Oliver – Fantastic answer in discussions. 

Freddie – For an inspirational attitude in 

starting Year 1 

Iyla – For 100% in all lessons 

Tanatswa – For super maths and having 

courage to share his ideas. 

Leo C – For excellent maths work. 

Oscar – For excellent work using number 

words. 

 

Christian Value Awards 
Olivia – For working well collaboratively 
and being a great friend 
Arthur – For being a great friend to all 
Primrose – For an excellent attitude to her 
learning and always giving her best. 
Emily – For being thankful and never 
giving up. 
Erin – For always being a good friend and 
putting others first. 
 
Star Writer 
Oakley – For fantastic independent 
sentences. 
Anna – For super segmenting 
Logan – For super handwriting and neat 
presentation. 
Evie B – For excellent presentation and a 
good sentence structure. 

 

Class News 

In Year 1… 
It was nice to meet some of you at the Year 1 Meet the Teacher. If you 

were unable to attend, please feel free to drop in at our Open Door. 

The children are starting to settle into their new Year 1 routines. It can be 

a shock at the start of Year 1, with the increased work expectations and 

decreased continuous provision. 

In English we have been working hard on segmenting words for spelling. 

Please find their home reader in your child’s bag. We have been reading 

this book in school but they would really benefit from reading this with 

you at home too.  

In Maths we have been looking at 1 more, recognising number as words 

and counting to 10 from any given number. 

We have had a visit this week from Blackpool Schools Youth Work and 

Sue talked to us about the Holy Bible.  

Mrs Lucarelli and Mrs Bamber 
 

In Year 2 … 
Thank you to those parents who took the time to come into school for the 
Welcome meeting. It was lovely to meet you all. 
The children have all settled in really well to their new routines and are 
taking on the challenges of learning in Year 2. 
We have been looking at place value and partitioning numbers to 100 in 
our maths lessons this week. 
In English we have begun looking at the story ‘The Way Home for Wolf’ by 
Rachel Bright. The children have been collecting vocabulary and writing 
character descriptions. We have begun exploring materials and examined 
different objects to see what they are made from. In RE we have been 
looking at different bibles and recognised it is the holy book for 
Christians. 
Mrs Ramsay 
 

Notices… 
Uniform & Kit 
We would like remind to parents to name all items of uniform and ensure 
PE kits and water bottles are in school daily. If your child brings home 
their kit for washing on a Friday return it to school for our PE lesson on 
Monday. Thank you. 
 
Pick-up and Drop-off 
To ensure the safety of ALL pupils please escort your child to the gate to 
drop them off, and collect your child from the gate at the end of the day.  

       
Wishing you all a very happy weekend, 

Mrs Ramsay, Mrs Bamber and Mrs Edwards 

Be on time, it will help you shine! 
It’s cool to be in school! 
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